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TO: Campus Community
FROM: COVID-19 Health & Safety Task Force
SUBJECT: Campus Masking Requirements

Beginning Monday, March 07, 2022, Cal Maritime will lift the mandate for wearing masks indoors for fully
vaccinated and boosted individuals. This is based on continued reduction in regional COVID rates, our
high percentage of fully vaccinated Keelhaulers, and weekly testing program results.

The COVID-19 program will:

« Require completion of the Daily Health check

« Require weekly testing and masking of those who are unvaccinated and those not up to date with
COVID-19 vaccinations (including boosters)

Offer voluntary PCR testing for anyone on campus during the weekly survelillance testing

Make masks available for use across campus

Require masks in The Student Health Center, and mass transit.

Support community members who choose to continue masking

Require masking indoors for a minimum of 10 days after a positive COVID test or close contact
with a known COVID positive person.

Cal Maritime continues to closely monitor COVID-19 metrics on campus and in the region to make the
best decisions possible in support of our academic mission and the safety of our campus community.
Masks and other safety measures may be reimplemented based on future conditions.

The Weekly COVID Newsletter will continue, and the COVID-19 update website
https://www.csum.edu/alert/covid-19/ will remain a good source of COVID-19 related information,
Including where to receive testing, vaccinations, and much more.



